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MISSIONARIES TO AUSTRALIA
NOV/DEC. 2018 PRAYER LETTER

Dear Pastor & Church Family,

Ministry
Greeting in the Lord from Townsville.
Lori and I want to thank you for your prayers, cards, Christmas gifts, monthly financial support, and everything you
have done for us in 2018. We count it a privilege and a blessing to be your missionary and more importantly called of
God to the Australian people. It seems that today is a time when people want nothing to do with God. It reminds me of
Jeremiah 17:23 But they obeyed not, neither inclined their ear, but made their neck stiff, that they might not
hear, nor receive instruction. BUT I thank God, He is in control and that He has given us a message of hope to a lost
and dying world.
We have had several visitors to services these last two months. A man who had just lost his wife and was there for com-
fort came and I was able to witnessed to him at length after services. A lady came to services and Praise God she has
been back several times. She is a professor of Veterinary Radiology at James Cook University. My wife and I talked
with her and she claims to be saved. She is from South Africa and seems very interested in attending.
Lori and I help out at the community center where our church is held. We have been able to give the gospel to several
people in the Deeragun area from the contacts we have made through the community center. We continue to letterbox
and starting doing more doorknocking as my legs are getting better (still struggle with breathing but it is getting easier).
Please continue to pray for the people of Townsville and Australia in general.
I am working on a Power Point presentation about our ministry and when I am through I will email it to you. It takes
awhile as [ am not computer savvy.

Famil
Please continue to pray for Lori and I for our health. Lori’s test came back negative for cancer (she had a knot on her
throat) which we praise God about. I on the other hand have been diagnosed with a blood disorder which causes me to
get blood clots. I am on blood thinners for the rest of my life. The arthritis still hurts but I am able to walk more and the
doctor is happy with the progress.
We had a wonderful but hot Christmas (it was 100 degrees here). I cannot believe I am saying this but I miss the cold
during Christmas. We were able to face time with our family during this time which was a blessing. I pray that you had
a wonderful and blessed Christmas.
Please continue to pray for us to reach souls and for our health.

Lastly my laptop final died. It had the blue screen of death, so I lost all of my previous prayer letter I sent out. [ am start-
ing to save them to my google drive cloud. I had to buy a brand new Laptop in November. If you have changed your
email address for where to send prayer letters since November please let me know. I am sorry if you were missed at all.

I praise God for His mercy on us and on your church.

Australian Word or phrase for this Letter:
Straya — another word for Australia
Tinny— small fishing boat

Yous— plural for you

HIS Happy Slaves,
Wayne and Lori Langford
Gal. 6:9
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